
PTO Meeting-Minutes March 8, 2007 
 
 

Attending: AnnMarie Dunn, Chris Kinnally, Lisa Campbell, Lisa Canavan, Patti Connolly, 
Susan Hanks, Lori Perry, Sharon Striglio, Linda Pompey, Jill Whitcomb, Jenn Burke, Jacqui 
Twombley, Jane Marcella, Gina Froio, Emily Rosado, Sherry Kearns, Mary Dunphy, Linda 
Neville, and Nancy Sullivan. 
 
Acceptance of minutes: February minutes approved 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Linda reported the approx balance incl. outstanding commitments.  
 
Funding Request(s):  
• PTO- General & Officer Insurance renewal for $415.  Unanimously approved 
• JS- Sherry Kearns is requesting $400 for Test Wiz software to analyze MCAS tests. We 

voted in favor, but budget should fund this.   Unanimously approved 
• JS-Ms. Connolly (kdg.) requesting $95 for 19 sets of penguin tappers with activity books. A 

parent donated $50 so the request is for $50.   Approved (1 opposed) 
 

New Business: 
� Bridgette Sylvestry- kids art to stationary- not here 
� South Shore Pan Mass Challenge will be from Hingham HS through Wompatuck for grades 

K-8 on June 24th. Money will go to the Jimmy Fund. All of it? What does she want from us? 
AnnMarie will get more info.       Tabled 

 
Open Issues: 
• JS- Tiles- paperwork to co-presidents for review 
• HS- Building Leadership Skills workshop on March 20th at 7pm in the exhibition room. 

Sharon & AnnMarie will bring snacks. 
• JS- volunteers needed for the evening book fair on Fri., Mar. 9th from 5:30-8:30pm (craft 6-7 

& Big Ryan 7-8). Then to close up the fair. 
• The read-a-thon notices went home last week. (March 5th –16th) 
• MS- Staff VS Students Basketball game will be Fri., March 23rd 6-8pm. We need volunteers 

from 5-8:45 for set up, refreshments, admissions, raffles, ½ court shot & clean up. 
• The PTO Conference-not attended 
• PTO Elections are in May. Ann Marie’s Co-President term will end. If anyone is interested 

please contact Nancy Sullivan. 
• Genevieve’s- Nancy Bowman volunteered to chair for the 2007-08 school year. 
• Jacob’s Book Fair- Michelle Proude, Jacqui Twombley, and Jane Marcella volunteered to 

chair for the 2007-08 school year. 
• Middle School Fair- AnnMarie volunteered to chair for the 2007-08 school year. 
• Calendar Fundraiser- Sherry Kearns to chair, but need donations. Jane Marcella will donate 

12 lobsters. Nancy Sullivan will get 2 other donations. 
 
Meeting adjourned 
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